
Hi Stephen 

 

You probably wont know me or my company MLEC UK Ltd but we act  as  

consultants to a company in Reigate. They have over the last 10 years  

installed and maintained a large number of radio mic transmitters used on the  

underground system throughout London, at the present there are approximately  

1500 transmitters available for daily use on the underground.  These are used  

for making station and platform announcements across the entire system, these  

all operate within channel 70 on a PTT basis, with very little interference  

from other users, obviously we realise this is in the license free section and  

so non-interference could never be guaranteed but with the large number of  

units possibly going to be used on the Olympics it could be possible to render  

the LU system totally inoperative. 

I look forward to your comments! 

 

Regards 

Mike Lowe 

Director 

MLEC UK Ltd 


